Selectmen's Meeting
April 8, 2014
11:00 A.M.

A meeting of the Board was held on the above date in the Fred B. Morgan, Jr. Meeting
Room. Members present were Margaret E. Serpa, Chairman, Arthur Smadbeck, and Michael
Doparoma. Also present was Town Administrator Pamela M. Dolby, Ron Rappaport, Town
Counsel, and Jeff Norton, Moderator.

The Board went over the warrant for the Annual Town Meeting. There were no questions.

The Board went over the warrant for the Special Town Meeting. Mr. Rappaport said he had
spoken with the Town Clerk yesterday regarding her article. The law states that there has to be a
60 day time period between the vote at Town Meeting and the ballot. Mr. Rappaport said he had
spoken with the Attorney General’s office and following that conversation would be putting
forth an amendment on the floor, which would read “and to authorize the Board of Selectmen to
seek special legislation to effectuate this vote in the event that Ballot Question No. 1 is approved
on April 10, 2014.

There being no further business the meeting ended at 11:22 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Pamela M. Dolby
Lope

E. Serpa, Chatrman
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